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Inclusion is up and running!
We have now included 15 patients in the 
Neo-ACT trial at the open trial sites 
Karolinska, St Göran and Sahlgrenska.
Furthermore, Skaraborg, Umeå, Västerås and 
Sundsvall have had their site initiation visits 
and we are looking forward to their first 
patients. 
Stockholm Southern Hospital  and Helsinki 
University Hospital in Finland will start 
enrolment in the coming weeks. 

Contact
Trial management:
cecilia.haddad.ringborg@ki.se
Queries:
neoact@mmk.ki.se

Weekly meetings
Weekly meetings with Cecilia will be re-
scheduled starting from May 10; the new time 
will be Wednesdays at 11:30 am. The aim of 
these meetings is to provide physiotherapists 
with support and practical advice during the 
enrolment period. You can find the Teams link 
on the Neo-ACT homepage.

Mobile app Vitala
The app will be updated in the coming weeks 
with new functions such as reporting the 
intensity of the work-out. Also, the patients will 
be able to report if they have done any other 
exercise than the exercise in the app. New 
manuals will be published on our homepage. 

Homepage
For any purposes and needs, please visit 
our trial homepage, continuously 
updated with all necessary links, 
documents and information. You will 
even find a link to our free-access 
protocol publication and additional 
material to display in your waiting room 
in the clinic.
https://ki.se/en/mmk/the-neo-act-trial

Kind regards, 
The Neo-ACT Team
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